VNP: Information Disclosure on the Notice on the termination of operations of a branch in Hanoi.
[bookmark: _GoBack]On December 13, 2023, Vietnam Plastic Corporation announced Official Dispatch, which is Notice No. 445231/23 dated December 08, 2023 from the Business Registration Office of the Department of Planning and Investment of Hanoi City on the termination of operations of Vietnam Plastic Corporation’s Branch in Hanoi.
Vietnam Plastic Corporation received Notice No. 445231/23 from the Business Registration Office of the Department of Planning and Investment of Hanoi City on December 13, 2023
